
To Whom It May Concern,

I am a member of the Keiser University Advisory Board because I work at KnowBe4 a

Cybersecurity company that wants to help by giving feedback about the Cybersecurity

curriculum.  Keiser University is important to our organization and community for giving back to

our local community, and providing scholarship, internship and career opportunities to Keiser

students.

Keiser University has had a great impact on the community and my organization. I have been a

member of the advisory board for over a year and have recruited other members of my

organization to join as well.

I work for KnowBe4, the provider of the world’s largest security awareness training and

simulated phishing platform. We are a cybersecurity company based in the Clearwater area of

Tampa Bay. Our company has been in business since 2010 and has been named a best place to

work by the Tampa Bay Business Journal and the Tampa Bay Times for six consecutive years.

Although we do not have additional brick-and-mortar locations in the state of FL or the U.S., we

have offices in 13 countries and have many remote employees located in various cities across

the United States.

We have participated in career fair events and other speaking engagements with the university

to give back to the cybersecurity students as well as help to spread the word about our

organization. So far the students we have met from Keiser are on par with all other universities

in the area. It is great to see such wonderful talent! We would welcome the opportunity to

interview, recruit and hire more graduates and undergraduates from Keiser University.

Best regards,

Alyssa Nichols
Global Talent Outreach Manager
alyssan@knowbe4.com
727-748-4704
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